Safe – Happy – Learning www.thepioneeracademy.co.uk

Head Teacher Message

A huge thank you to all of you for your continued support and involvement throughout the year. Whether it's been helping with homework, attending events, joining us for parent meetings, or simply encouraging your children each day – it all makes a big difference, and we're very grateful.

It's been a busy and exciting year here at Edenbridge. Our children have been fantastic – full of curiosity, enthusiasm, and kindness. They've tackled new topics in the classroom, performed in assemblies, taken part in sports and creative projects, and enjoyed school trips and theme days. It's been wonderful to watch them grow in confidence, build friendships, and celebrate their achievements together.

A special mention must go to our amazing staff team, who work so hard every day to make our school a safe, welcoming, and inspiring place to learn. Their energy and dedication mean that our children get the very best experiences, both in and out of the classroom.

To our year 6 children – we are incredibly proud of you! You've been brilliant role models and made a real contribution to school life. We'll miss your smiles, your ideas, and your energy – but we know you're more than ready for the next exciting step. Keep being brave, kind, and curious – and don't forget to come back and visit us!

To everyone else – we can't wait to welcome you back in September. We've got lots of exciting plans for the year ahead and we're already looking forward to seeing what you'll all achieve next. Finally, from all of us we wish you a happy, safe, and relaxing summer. Enjoy the break, make memories with family and friends, and we'll see you for a new school year in September.

Year 6 Production

What a show! Our year 6 children brought the house down with their hilarious, high-energy performance of Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits. From colourful costumes and catchy songs to clever one-liners and brilliant acting, the production was packed with laughs, excitement, and unforgettable moments.

The whole cast worked incredibly hard, and it showed – their confidence, teamwork, and talent absolutely shone on stage.

A huge thank you to the staff who supported behind the scenes, and to families for helping with lines, costumes, and cheers from the audience!

It was a fantastic way to celebrate the end of primary school for year 6
— we're so proud of you all!



Around the school in pictures





Flyaway Fridays



Flyaway Fridays has been wonderful success this year, where each week class "flew" to a different country to learn about its culture, language, food, and traditions. Through interactive lessons, music, stories, and creative activities, the children explored the world from their classrooms. It has sparked curiosity, encouraged global awareness, and helped students appreciate the rich diversity of cultures around the globe. Thank you Mrs Baruah for organising!



Nursery Graduation 🎢



Congratulations to our wonderful Nursery children who have graduated and start Reception in September!



Autumn 2025 Dates



School Closed to Pupils

1st Sept – Children Return to School

1st & 2nd Sept – Nursery & Reception
Parent Meetings

8th Sept – Kent Test for Pre-Registered Pupils

10th Sept – Year 5 Swimming*

11th Sept - Year 4 Swimming*

19th Sept – Flu Immunisations – Consent Deadline 4pm on 16th September*

26th Sept – Macmillan Coffee Morning 1st Oct – Individual Pupil Photos

*Please check your email for more information





Edenbridge Primary School





Safe - Happy - Learning www.thepioneeracademy.co.uk



















